
         
        

 

 
 

                                                                                     
 

 
 

 

 
    

 
   

 
    

    
  

     
  

  
 

 
 

 
 

   
 

 
    

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Argyll & Bute Council 
Comhairle Earra Ghâidheal agus Bhòid 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No.02/24 

PORT ASKAIG 20.05.24 

All Users & Mariners are advised that George Leslie are expected to commence 
fender repair works using divers to the Ro/Ro berth in Port Askaig. Work is 

scheduled to commence 20.05.24 for a period of 4 weeks. Mariners operating in or 
near the area of Port Askaig are therefore requested to co-operate fully with works, 

and should meet their obligations where they should maintain a safe watch, at a safe 
speed and distance from the site of works. 

Further Information can be obtained by contacting: 

Stephen Scally Harbour Master - Mob 07825732862 
E-mail: stephen.scally@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

John Willis Assistant Harbour Master - Mob 07500294920 
E-mail: john.willis@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

STEPHEN SCALLY 
HARBOUR MASTER 

Harbour Office, Ferry Terminal Building, New Quay, Campbeltown, Argyll, PA28 6BA 
Tel: 01586 552552 Email: campbeltownharbour@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
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